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 26th March 2021  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I speak on behalf of the whole school team when I say thank you so much for all of your continued support 

this term, you and your children have made a challenging time so much better. It has been so lovely to 

feel like we have a real school again, full of learning and laughter.  

 

We have had an overwhelming response to our Easter egg competition, I was pleased that we had Can-

non Evans here to judge! All of the entries were just amazing, but unfortunately there had to be some win-

ners: 

Nursery– Harry and Logan 

Reception– Ava and Lily 

Year 1– Savannah and Freya 

Year 2– Tillie and Anthony 

Year 3-Faith and Ellie 

Year 4-Harley and Leia 

Year 5– Lucy and Rosie 

Year 6– Logan and Fallon 

 

The sound of Mexican music and the smell of Mexican cooking was drifting down the corridors in school 

today, this was due to year 6 fully emersing themselves in the Mexican culture. We had ponchos and som-

breros throughout the class– we even had someone dressed up as a taco, complete with a chilli for a hat! 

   

I will be continuing with the track and trace process throughout the holidays so if your child develops any 

symptoms and then tests positive, please email office@christchurchps.org.uk especially if the symptoms 

develop on the 27th and 28th March.  

 

I hope you all have a lovely holiday and see you on Tuesday 13th April, 

Mrs. Bradford 

Please make sure that you leave our school site straight after you have collected your children. 

We have split collection times so that we can limit the number of contacts that the children have 

in school, if they mix after school it could mean that you can be asked to self isolate and cause 

further spread of Covid.  

 

Please do not park in our school car park, you will have seen the accidental damage that has 

been caused to our pedestrian gates and this makes it even more important. We have had sever-

al complaints regarding children being put at risk by the car park being used at pick up and drop 

off times.  


